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From : Stefanie Richards <stefanie.richards@saratoga-springs.org>
Subject : Re: Award of Extension of Bid

To : Barbara Brindisi <barbara.brindisi@saratoga-springs.org>

Zimbra barbara.brindisi@saratoga-springs.org

Re: Award of Extension of Bid

Fri, Dec 15, 2023 01:01 PM

Good afternoon,

Purchasing approves the extension of bid upon receipt of insurance and the letter agreeing to
hold the original pricing.

Thanks 

From: "Barbara Brindisi" <barbara.brindisi@saratoga-springs.org>
To: "Stephanie Richards" <stefanie.richards@saratoga-springs.org>
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2023 12:48:59 PM
Subject: Award of Extension of Bid

Purchasing and R&S:

Please advise on Purchasing's approval of the enclosed extension of bid.  

Best regards,

Barbara Brindisi |Department of Accounts Office Supervisor
City of Saratoga Springs 
474 Broadway - Suite 14
(518) 587-3550 extension 2546
barbara.brindisi@saratoga-springs.org

Confidentiality/Privilege Notice: This e-mail communication and any files transmitted with it
contain privileged and confidential information from the City of Saratoga Springs and are
intended solely for the use of the individual(s) or entity to which it has been addressed. If you
are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying,
distribution, or taking any other action with respect to the contents of this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please delete it and notify the sender by
return e-mail. Thank you for your cooperation.
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